Autumn Tidy Up;%

Wednesday 11th October
3:30pm-5pm

We are having an autumn grounds tidy up
and we would love any help you could offer!

We would be most grateful if you could bring
any tools you have and anyone who is willing
to help! All children must be accompanied by
an adult. Family and friends are all welcome!

If the weather is really bad, we will cancel
and post a message on Facebook and
Twitter.

If you are able to help, please email school
(with the subject line: Autumn Tidy Up):

info@bostonwest.anthemtrust.uk

Thank you so much,

Mrs Braybrook and Miss McKue



